
Dinner Money 

We have now gone     

cashless, to set up a direct 

debit for your child’s lunch 

please visit the School Grid 

website.  

If you have any queries, 

Please do not hesitate to 

contact the School Office. 

Swimming   

Swimming for Years 5 & 6 starts on    Tues-

day 10th September; the  duration of 

swimming will be 10 weeks.  

Please provide your child with a towel and 

a healthy snack.   

*Bikinis are not suitable, please provide 

your child with a full bathing suit.* 

Annual Pilgrimage  

St Mary’s annual Pilgrimage begins on Sunday 8th  

September at 3pm.  

Please can children arrive dressed in their First Holy 

Communion clothing.  

All families are welcome, please arrive for 2:30pm.  

The Start of Year Mass 

The start of Year Mass begins next Thursday (12th  

September) at 9:30am.  

Everyone welcome! 

A reminder to      

parents to be       

considerate of     

residents when 

parking  around the 

surrounding areas.  

Please provide your child with a P.E kit, 

this should be bought into school on 

Monday and taken home on a Friday.  
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Afterschool Clubs 

 Football with Stuart starts on        

Tuesday 10th September, which is 

available to Year 1   upwards.  

 Multi skills for year 1 & 2 starts on 

Thursday 12th. September. 

Both clubs finish at 4pm.  

Information on more afterschool clubs 

will be announced next week.  

Jewellery  

Jewellery should not be worn.  

Although,  

If your child had their ears pierced towards the end 

of the Summer Holidays, they are required to  cover 

them. Once they have healed they must be removed 

during school hours.  

Nasal flu letters will be handed out next week. Please 

complete the consent form and return  to school      

within the week.   

Thank you  


